
I am writing to support SB 2331:  

A BILL for an Act to create and enact a new section to chapter 54-60 of the North Dakota 
Century Code, relating to the Theodore Roosevelt national park working group; to provide a 
report; and to provide an appropriation.  

Wild Horses (Mustangs) are an iconic species that evolved on the soils of America.  It is 
vital to maintain their presence in our landscape as herds are rapidly being removed from 
public and federal lands across the west at the request of private interest groups who use 
public lands for their benefit.   

A working group is essential to work alongside legislators to assist and collaborate for best 
intentions and preservation of wild horses.  

I am planning a trip to Theodore Roosevelt National Park this summer just to see the wild 
horses in their habitat....hopefully, without collars on.  This is the only reason I intend to 
visit North Dakota for any foreseeable future.  

Please provide support and the passage of SB 2331.  

 

Thank you for your time.  


